
 
 

 
 
 

September 2018 
 
 

To : Parents of Year 12 Students 
 

Year 12 Parents’ Information Evening 
Thursday 13th September 2018 

 

I am writing to invite you to this very important evening, which is designed to give parents ideas and 
information about how to support their son/daughter during their time in the Sixth Form.  Students should 
not attend this event as they will receive all the information during the tutorial programme.  The Sixth Form 
Team will be covering the following areas:- 
 

 Important dates 

 Changes in approach to learning that many Post 16 students have to undertake 

 Threats to success 

 The “Driving Test” 

 The University and careers advice offered 

 The General Studies and Enrichment Courses 
 

The evening will be held in the main school hall at 6.00 pm and will finish at 7.00 pm. 
 

Please return the reply slip below by Tuesday 11th September.  I would ask you to make it a priority to 
attend this event. 
  
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr S Williams 
Head of Sixth Form 
 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Please return to student’s tutor, Whitley Bay High School 
 

I / We would like to attend the Year 12 Parents’ Information Evening on Thursday 13th September 
2018.  (please delete as appropriate) 

 
Name of student ………………………………………………………………………………………… Tutor …………. 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………………… (Parent) 


